
 

          SPRINGS MENNONITE CHURCH 
                                      May 4, 2025 

                                         10:30 AM 

  Looking to the Future 
     

Welcome 
 

Lighting of Peace Lamp 

 

Call to Worship 

 

Congregational Singing  

 

Scripture: Psalm 30: 1-5 

  

Offertory Prayer 

**Children will collect coins for My Coins Count** 

Children Story 

 

Announcements & Sharing of Joys and Concerns 

      

Scripture:  John 21: 1-14 

 

Message  

 

Song of response 

 

Benediction 

Sending Song 

 
                                                   Message: Wes Bergen 

                                          Worship Leader: Sheera Beitzel 

Prayer & Praises: Wes Bergen 

                                          Worship Planner: Phoebe Wiley  

Accompanist: Wes Bergem 

Song Leader: Phoebe Wiley 

Children Story: Wes Bergen  

Sound Room: Ryan Critchfield 

Video: Reuben Tice 

                                                                                          Live Stream: Isaac Tice 

                   Volume 70-No. 35 

 

 

 

Calendar of Events   

 

May  6 – Church Council – 7:00 p.m. 

 

          7 – Daughters of Dorcas 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

 

          7 – Elders’ Meeting – 6:30 p.m. 

 

          9 – Viewing for Lois Hepler at Newman’s Funeral Home in 

                Grantsville, Maryland, from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

 

        10 – Lois Hepler Celebration of Life 11:00 a.m. 

 

        10 – Faith at 500 – 12:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m @  

                Spring Valley Bruderhof, 100 Spring Valley Road,  

                Farmington, PA – One-day conference celebrating 

                the witness and faith of Anabaptists’movement,    

                birthed 500 years ago.  RSVP 724-329-4462 or   

                         rsvpspringvalley@brudehof.com 

 

        11 – Amy Yoder McGloughlin, our Conference  

                Minister – Installation of Pastor Wes Bergen 

 

        18 – Children’s Church 

 

        31 – Last Day to Register for Summer Camp 

 

June    15th to the 19th Vacation Bible School 

 

 

 

  

Diana Detrick new cell 

phone number: 

814-442-6757 

mailto:rsvpspringvalley@brudehof.com


 

 

Church Information: Phone: (814) 662-4201 

Pastor: Wes Bergen (681) 209-2029 

Office hours: Mornings of Monday, Wednesday and Thursday 

Email: wes@springsmc.org      

Secretary: Sherry Abel (814) 233-0510 

Office hours: Monday-Friday: 8:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

Email: office@springsmc.org 

 

Elders: 

Don Green (Chair) (814) 521-5709 

Sherry Abel  (814) 233-0510 

Rosie Cupler  (301) 697-1772 

Ken Detrick  (814) 662-2692 

Ed Hoover  (814) 521-7128 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Springs Mennonite Church is Handicap Accessible  

A restroom and elevator are available on the main floor. There is 

also a restroom located downstairs in the basement. There are also 

large print songbooks and hearing devices; please ask an usher for 

assistance with these items. 

AED (Automated External Defibrillator) is located at the back of 

the church near the elevator. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Birthdays:  

May 6 – Edgar Rembold 

         8 – Barbara Bruehl, Daniel Lichty 

         9 – Beulah Mae Folk 

 

Anniversaries: 

May 3 – Glenn & Tammy Miller 

May 5 – Richard & Gina Rembold   

April 27, 2025, Attendance and Offering 

 

Allegheny Mennonite Conference: $2,620.00 

General Fund: $475.00 

Attendance: 75 

mailto:wes@springsmc.org
mailto:office@springsmc.org


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

3-Part Series on Church Growth 

 

May 4 - Growth 1 - Looking to the Future 

 

May 11 - Amy Yoder-McGloughlin  

   (Mother’s Day and Service of Installation) 

 

May 18 - Growth 2 - Becoming More 

 

May 25 - Growth 3 - Growing Together 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our phone message service for prayer requests and 

announcements is ‘One Call’. 

 

If I am not in the office, I cannot send an email regarding the 

prayer request or announcement.   

 

If you have problems receiving the messages, please let me 

know. There is a report that is generated for each message.  If 

you are on the phone when the message comes through and 

don’t have a way for the message to go to a voicemail, then 

you may not receive the message.  The One Call system will 

try sending it again at least one more time. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Sherry        

 

 

Terry Livengood and Doug Berg have agreed to 

serve 3-year terms as Elders pending 

affirmation, Confirmation by the congregation 

will be on May 11th.  Any questions can be 

addressed to Pastor Wes Bergen or Don Green. 

 

Wanted! 
 

A boat that resembles an ancient fishing boat (to be 

used during the week of Bible School). 

 

Contact Beth Green 

Update on Bus Trip to see Noah @ Sight and Sound 

On Saturday, August 16th: 

 

Money is due on Sunday, June 29th.  Please make your 

check out to Springs Mennonite Church and make sure you 

indicate BUS TRIP on the check.  We still have a few seats 

left; please let Sherry know if you want to go. 

 

 


